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The Mt. Healthy Historical Society Museum is open most  

Tuesday and Saturday mornings, 9-11, and the first Sunday  

of  each month (except January and February), 1-3 p.m. 

Well, there’s not much news to share these days.  

The museum is still open for small groups. All visitors must wear a facemask 

and maintain a safe distance from others while inside. 

We will be holding off on monthly meetings for the time being, both out of 

caution and because there isn’t much business to discuss these days. When 

we’re ready to resume holding meetings, we’ll let you know. 

Given the current state of the pandemic, it’s looking extremely unlikely that 

we will be able to have our annual Christmas Open House this year. We’ll 

make our 1950s display a bit more festive for the holidays, but we won’t be 

hosting any large crowds or special events anytime soon. 

Meanwhile, we are taking advantage of this down-time to get some useful 

projects done around the museum. The outside of the museum building has 

been sealed to continue protecting this historic building for years to come. 

Julie and I have been working on the organizing /storage / inventory project, 

making a bit of a mess in the basement, but also making good headway on 

this huge undertaking. Hopefully we’ll be finished right about the time things 

get back to normal and we can have special events and welcome more visitors 

once again.  

Have a happy and healthy autumn. 

      Penny Huber, president 

http://mthealthyhistory.org/index.html
http://mthealthyhistory.org/index.html
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Some of our newest acquisitions 

We’ve been given a child’s baseball uniform labeled “Dairy Bar Rebels,” 

which we’ve added to our 1950s exhibit. If you have more information 

about this team, or any others sponsored by local businesses of the past, 

we would love to hear from you. 

We also have a new sign out in front of the museum. The old 

one was rotting away, and badly needed replacing. Our 

thanks to Bob Curley for cutting, painting, lettering, and in-

stalling the sign. We wouldn’t get much done around here 

without our great volunteers stepping up to help us out. 

And finally, the family of long-time members Vierling and Marian Blum donated a bench in their memory. It 

has been installed under the Buckeye tree in front of the tollhouse, where all the old “tollhouse gang” guys 

used to sit and reminisce. Our thanks to the family for this wonderful gift. 
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Our thanks to our business members.   

Please support these local businesses! 

Now more than ever, it’s 

vitally important that we 

support our local home-

grown businesses. 
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Please join us 

Find us on 

Facebook! 

1546 McMakin Avenue 

Cincinnati, OH 45231 

To become a member, please remit check or cash :  

Mt. Healthy Historical Society 

c/o Treasurer 

1546 McMakin Avenue 

Mt. Healthy, OH 45231 

 

Or pay through our website (MtHealthyHistory.org) 

 

Individual Membership Form  

Name: ___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Please indicate membership type:            Individual  ($10)           Business ($25) 
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